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 In accordance with the authority of the regulations attorney under AS 44.62.125(b), 

please forward to the publisher the correction to the Alaska Administrative Code (AAC) 

described below.  

 

 --In 5 AAC 07.365(c)(2)(C), please change "with six-inch" to "with four-inch" 

 

   --In addition, at the end of 5 AAC 07.365, please add a new paragraph to the 

editor's note as follows: 

 

 As of Register 237 (April 2021), and acting under AS 44.62.125(b)(6), the 

regulations attorney corrected a printing error in 5 AAC 07.365(c)(2)(C). 

 

I have reviewed the amendment history of this regulation and confirmed that this 

was a printing error that occurred when 5 AAC 07.365(c)(3)(C) was amended in Register 

234. Thank you for your assistance. Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 

SRP/hjh 
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